Editorial, Vol. 3, issue 1 (2016): Submissions between 
August, 2015 – February, 2016
Hello and welcome to our journal, which encompasses all chemical sub-disciplines and distributes, free of charge, with an open-access approach throughout the world. We hope that you will like the contributions.


In this issue, we published a research article from Nigeria about insect repellent property of an essential oil. Another article was a review sent from Libya to our editorial office about electrochemical methods used in the treatment of nuclear wastes. The third article is from Iran, about obtaining guanidines with the reaction of carbodiimides in the presence of ionic liquid, an important topic for over a decade. The last article went to our office from Egypt and about synthesis of quinoline ketones from a variety of heterocycles.

We would very much like to receive your submissions as well; to gain more information, browse to the website of our journal at http://dergipark.ulakbim.gov.tr/jotcsa and send an e-mail to our managing editor, Mr. Barbaros AKKURT, at jotcsa@turchemsoc.org or myself at hasan.kucukbay@inonu.edu.tr. 

Goodbye, and let us meet in August with our new issue...


Best regards,


Prof. Dr. Hasan KÜÇÜKBAY, PhD

Editor-in-chief, JOTCSA

